
 
 

Information regarding your Upcoming Telehealth Session on Doxy.me 

 

On January 11th, 2021, Family Service is switching to Doxy.me for Telehealth Services. 

 

You will receive an automatic generated text message from FSP the morning of your appointment at 

8:30am with the Doxy.me Landing Page that is specific to the clinic you visit.   

This link that you receive will not change from session to session 

If you do not receive a text you can use an old link.  Or manually enter the appropriate clinic landing 

page in a web browser. 

Once on the landing page: 

Select your Provider name from the drop down menu 

Enter your name 

Allow Doxy.me access to camera and mic 

You are now in the “waiting room” – wait for your therapist/provider to admit you 

 

Adults in High Point and Greensboro: https://fspadultsvcs.doxy.me 

Children in High Point: https://childrenscenter.doxy.me 


